
 

OLST PTA News – January 2018 
Welcome to 2018! 

Wow! We can’t believe we are in the new year already, 

we hope everyone had a great Christmas and all those 

that attended the Christmas Fair enjoyed it and that the 

great performances the children put on filled you pride 

and the spirt of Christmas.  

 

Thanks to the hard work of the PTA members and kind 

contributions from parents/carers we were able to spend 

some of the fundraised money on some seasonal treats to 

make the Christmas period that extra bit special, these 

included a lovely Christmas Tree for the School, Christmas 

crackers for the children's Christmas lunch and selection 

boxes for classroom raffles. 

 

Contributions made so far:  
We are happy to share with you that we have invested 

money in the following: 

✓ Reception outdoor classroom - £1000 donated for 

new equipment 

✓ PE bags for our new reception starters 

✓ £100 per class for items chosen by teachers 

✓ Games and equipment for Nurture group 

✓ Film licence to enable us to run the very popular 

film nights. 

 

Coming Up: As well as the above we have also; 

 set aside £1500 for children to visit Peters Books 

and select some new books themselves for the 

library 

 we are looking at ways to help support Forest 

School and currently drawing up some very 

exciting plans! 

 Funds from Film Night will go towards providing 

outdoor overalls for Year 2 with the plan to 

provide these for all years in the near future. 

 

We hope you’ll agree that all the above is very exciting 

for both the school and the children, and once again we 

couldn’t do it without your continued support so… 

Thank You! 

 

 

 
Film Nights! 

Donations and Grants 

 
During the past few months we have also been lucky 

enough to receive some donations and grants from the 

local community; 

 £100 donation from Aviva Community fund – 

thanks to all who helped with the online voting! 

 Tesco – fruit donated for all children attending film 

night 

 Forest school bundle worth £500 including 2-hour 

staff training session 

 Raffle prizes from many local businesses 

communicated via the Christmas school 

newsletter. 

 

School Disco! 

Following the success of the summer disco, we are 

pleased to announce that we will be holding another 

disco for the children on Friday the 9th February. 

Information to follow. 

 

If the last disco was anything to go by this will be great 

fun, our children sure know how to party, and there was 

lots of great dancing and games and fun was had by all! 

 
 

3:30pm – 5:30pm 

 

 

26th January 2018 

OLST PTA’s sole aim is to raise much needed funds 

to purchase additional equipment and resources to 

enhance our children’s learning environment. It’s a 

wonderful way to bring our community of parents, 

carers and staff together to support our lovely school. 

 



 

 

 

 
 

PTA Members 

As we have started a new school year since the last newsletter we 

thought it only right to re-introduce you to the members of your PTA. 

There are some familiar faces and also some new joiners who are 

always welcome. 

 

So, without further ado, your PTA are (drum roll): 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

All families are automatically members of the PTA when their children 

join our school and it’s great for all parents and carers to get involved 

in making a difference to our school. 

 

If you are interested in attending a meeting, becoming a helper or 

have any ideas or questions please do not hesitate to contact us by: 

Catching a committee member in the playground 

Emailing ptaolst@yahoo.co.uk 

Handing a note or letter into the school office 

Or visiting our Facebook page OLST PTA (@olstpta) 

QUOTE OF 
THE MONTH: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Bus Lotto 

 
Don’t be the one who is not on 

the bus! Make sure you have you 

bus Lotto money in for your 

winning ticket before the first 

draw on the 29th! It’s £12 for the 

year and it can be handed to 

the office or to a member of the 

PTA committee. 

 

 
 

Here’s to some fun 

and exciting times during 

2018! 

Please like our Facebook 

page (@olstpta) to keep up 

to date with our news, 

events, including 

Bus Lotto winners and all 

PTA meeting dates! 

“You don’t HAVE 

to be crazy to be 

in the PTA but it 

helps” 
 

mailto:ptaolst@yahoo.co.uk

